
 
The Froebelian School  
Welcome to Transition                       

                                                                          1st December 2023 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Next Week our whole school ethos theme will be: 
 

We know how to give and receive compliments 
 

 

Dear Parents  
 

Nativity 
 

We are nearly there and hope to see you all; the children have worked so hard. 
 

In English, the children have talked about our pantomime Robin Hood, and we sequenced the story and 
acted it out. 
 

In Maths this week the children have completed lots more work on adding. They have worked so hard 
again! 
 

Due to the nativity and Christmas activities, tests will now take place after the holidays. Thank you for 
your understanding. 
         
UPDATE  
****Tests ***** 
 

1. Monday 8th January 2024 – Spellings will take place. Please learn these as there will be a formal 
test in their test books. 
  

2. Friday 12th January 2024 – Timetable test will take place. We will be starting again after the 
holidays with the five times table. We completed the ten times table this week. Please practise 
these as they are the basis for solid mathematical learning.  

 

Calendar Dates –   
 

December  
  

December  

Mon 4 Nativity Dress Rehearsal 

Tues 5 Nativity Performance (9:30am) – KG & Trans Parents 

Doors Open at 8.45am 

Wed 6 Nativity Performance (9:30am) – LKG & Rem Parents 

Doors Open at 8.45am 

FIII & FIV Drama Exams PM 

Fri 8  Winter Woolly Jumper Day 

FPTA Christmas Fair (3.30-5.30pm) 

   

 
We hope you all have a lovely weekend. 
                                                                                        
Cheryl Falconer & Claire Bell                                                                                                                

 
 


